STATE OF NEVADA
DEPARTMENT OF HEALTH AND HUMAN SERVICES

MICHAEL J. WILLDEN

DIVISION OF HEALTH CARE FINANCING AND POLICY Director
1100 E. William Street, Suite 101
e ssaseon R

March 8, 2013

Inter-Tribal Council of Nevada

President
P.O. Box 457
Ft. McDermitt, NV 89421

Dear Sirs:

In accordance with established consultation guidelines, the Division of Health Care Financing
and Policy (DHCFP) is notifying Nevada tribes of the following proposed change in policy.

Revisions to MSM Chapter 600 were made to remove and replace specific Nevada Revised
Statutes (NRS) citations with general NRS citations. The chapter has also been updated with
current medically standard terminology.

Billing information has been removed and references to the billing manual have been inserted
where appropriate.

Throughout the chapter, grammar, punctuation, and capitalization changes were made,
duplications removed, acronyms used and standardized, and language reworded for clarity.
Renumbering and re-arranging of sections was necessary.

If you would like a consultation regarding this new policy, please contact Jon Kirwan at (775)
684-3706 who will schedule a meeting. We would appreciate a reply whether or not you would
like this consultation, however if we do not hear from you within 30 days from the date of this
letter we will consider that an indication that no consultation is requested.

Sincerely,
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Laurie Squartsoff
Administrator

Cc:  Coleen Lawrence, Chief, Program Services
Marti Coté, SSPS III
Jon Kirwan, Program Specialist



